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Here’s a scan of one of several documents sent to me by Harry Hollis in North Carolina. 
Read his comments about these documents in my MailBag, page 10   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Here is the “Real Deal” – the Farewell Greeting from Col Maas that I have had 
reproduced on the E.F. Buddy Howard tribute page since 2001. Harry Hollis sent me a 
scan of the actual letter: 
 

 



 



This one is just fun to read through.  Any Sailors out there?  Bet this brings back a 
memory or two! 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 



Another just for fun… 

 


